Friday, 20 November 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians

It is no secret that this has been a difficult year for us all, both at St Vincent's, across the country and the wider world. We at St. Vincent's feel that we need to inject some much-needed joy into the lives of our students and the school community during this festive season.

Of course, due to COVID restrictions it will be impossible for us to hold our annual Christmas Concert the way we would like to, but this does not mean that it is not going to happen.

Over the next few weeks, we plan to record, perform and film a selection of festive items that will be edited together into a St Vincent's virtual concert, which we will broadcast live on YouTube on Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> December at 7pm. This will allow you and your extended families a chance to be 'virtually' together to share this experience. The concert will be removed from YouTube immediately after the performance.

It is important that you give your permission to film your child for this concert in order for them to take part in this festive event. Please return the permission slip below by Monday 30 November.

Yours sincerely

Dr J A Patterson

Principal

I do/do not give permission for my child\_\_\_\_\_\_\_to take part in the St. Vincent's virtual concert.







